
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

SUBJECT: REQUEST for APPROVAL of RECOMMENDATION for NON-
RENEWAL of TERM CONTRACTS [BG-B]

DATE: March 29, 2005

Submitted under separate cover is the recommendation for request of approval of non-renewal of 
term contracts.

********************

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the non-renewal of term contracts as 
presented.

********************

Respectfully Submitted,

Wendell Sollis Gilbert Vasquez
Superintendent of Schools  Assistant Superintendent for 

 Human Resources


